
THE WALCOTE WORD 

Special Edition – March 2020 

Welcome to the first, and maybe the only, paper edition of The Walcote Word. For 

those who don’t know, The Walcote Word is usually a newsletter sent out 

electronically each quarter by Misterton with Walcote Parish Council. If you would 

like to join our subscribers and receive future editions straight to your inbox, please 

contact the parish clerk at: clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org.uk 

Some help at hand: 

Hopefully you’ve already received details of the offer of help coordinated by the 

Parish Council. If you are ill or self-isolating, we can help with collecting shopping, 

medicines or other urgent supplies or maybe simply to chat. Just contact 

clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org.uk or phone councillors Liz (557121), James (552317) 

or Lindsey (552836) and we’ll see what we can do. Even if you don’t need help now, 

keep the details to hand as things can change. Let us know what we can do.   

Other help: 

The Misterton Charities 

Did you know that there is a local 

charity that can help residents who 

have lived in the parish for two years or 

more with a contribution towards the 

cost of such things as medical supplies, 

travelling expenses for medical 

appointments or other financial need 

arising from special circumstances? 

Contact: 

clerkmistertoncharities@gmail.com 

Lutterworth and Villages Foodbank 

Designed to help local people in crisis, 
the foodbank can help with emergency 
supplies but you will need a voucher. 
See the foodbank’s website or phone 
01455 558797. And if you feel able to help 
them, the foodbank is ready to accept 
donations of food or money. See:  
https://lutterworthvillages.foodbank.
org.uk/ 

The pub may be closed but… 

Nathan is doing a reduced takeaway menu. Phone:  01455 203371. 

Stay safe 

Look after yourself and stay safe. Follow NHS advice and if you run out of things to 
read there’s always the draft Neighbourhood Plan on the parish website: 
https://www.mistertonwithwalcote.org.uk/neighbourhood-plan.html. Let us know 
what you think, either using the comment form or just an email to the parish clerk. 

Footnote: Sadly, the litter pick scheduled for 2 April is postponed. We hope to re-

schedule, perhaps in the Autumn.  
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